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Comments: Please do not exempt the Tongass National Forest from the 2001 Roadless Rule. All previous

requests for partial exemptions have been granted, so a full exemption is not necessary. It will only allow harm to

the pristine Tongass. We so need our old growth forests to remain intact for the health of the planet and

ecosystems. Also other industries that Alaska depends upon, such as tourism and salmon fishing, could be

greatly negatively effected.
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